
📍 On 07.02.2024, in the premises of the "Demir Gashi" 

school in Diber, the Observer organized the next 
training with the Akelius schools in Diber and Burrel 

with a focus on classroom management. 

📌During the visit, we had the opportunity to distribute 

Akelius books for teachers to help the teaching staff to 
organize the lesson. 


